
 June Gardening News  
 
 

 

 

 

 

Cicada’s and earth worms are all the rage right now! But 

that doesn’t bother us gardeners! 

 The gardens have been opened for 2 weeks now and everyone is busy erecting trellises and 

fences alongside planting herbs and veg. Already lettuce is leafing and tomato plants have 

buds.   And Forest View has 4 new, shiny, red pumps!           See attached instructions.   

We will be leveling dirt around the pumps when the ground 

settles.                                        

 

Housekeeping Reminders:  

Be a good neighbor and return your 

hose to your plot. Do not leave it 

attached to the pump or in an aisle. 

The grounds crews will be able to 

mow the grass more efficiently. No 

garbage can be left at the gardens- take it with you. 

 

The asphalt path between the gardens and the school building is not for cars. Do not drive 

your car on school property. Use a wagon or wheel barrow to get plants/supplies to your plot. 

  If you changed your mind and won’t be gardening with us this year, please let us know as 

soon as possible.  

Send pictures, gardening tips, recipes, comments & suggestions to: 

gardens@ahpd.org 
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